SCHOLARSHIP

THE COMMITTEE FOR THE LILLIAN DE LISSA 
& JEAN DENTON MEMORIAL TRUSTS 
THE LILLIAN DE LISSA TUITION FEES SCHOLARSHIP

Applications for the Lillian de Lissa Tuition Fees Scholarship 2018 are invited from permanent and contract (2 years minimum) employees of the Department for Education who are working with children (birth to 8 years).  The scholarship is available to persons with a qualification in early childhood education (birth to 8 years) who wish to undertake postgraduate studies. 

The purpose of this scholarship is to pay university tuition fees to support an early childhood professional to undertake a postgraduate award with an early childhood specialisation. 

Preference will be given to applicants who can:

· Provide evidence of participation in ongoing professional learning 

· Indicate their ability to share the benefits of the research/study with the early childhood profession at state or national levels

· Identify how the early childhood profession will benefit as a result of  completion of the intended award

Applicants will need to identify a time frame for completion of their award (for up to the equivalent of 3 consecutive years of full-time study).  Payment of university tuition fees will be made on a reimbursement basis.  The scholarship is offered by the Public Trustee of South Australia under the advice of the Committee for the Lillian de Lissa and Jean Denton Memorial Trusts. 

Enquiries and application form requests can be directed to: 

Carol Thompson 

Email:  carol.thompson@unisa.edu.au 

Telephone:  08 8337 7195

Closing date: 5th October, 2018
No extensions will be given.
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